
 

 
 

Celebrating 150 Years 
 

Come and  
 

Meet the Neighbours  
Please join us to celebrate the 150th Anniversary of 

the Hall being opened as a school in May 1869. 
 

New to the Village or been here years it’s a great 
opportunity to get together, raise a glass, and enjoy 

good company, with a few nibbles on the side. 
 

Monday 20th May 2019 
At 7:30pm in the Hall 

 
The first part of the evening (about 20 Mins) will be the 

  
Village Hall Committee Annual General Meeting  
To include the appointment of officers and reports 

on the last year’s activities. 
 

Soft drinks, tea, coffee & wine available for a small donation. 

 
All proceeds to Medbourne Village Hall Restoration Fund 

 
Registered Charity Number 514756 


